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If a bill does not have time for more vetting, it should die. Whisnant used trickery to bend to the will of a few loud
property owners at the expense of what I believe is the greater good of my Westside to Eastside proposed
passageway of Bend and the whole of Central Oregon. I have studied the issues, and believe the Park Board and trail
/bridge will allow the citizens access to our great outdoors to all of us, not a few land owners hovering and using
trickery to secure imposed standards on land that they have no right to hoard. As a former Mayor for a decade, I
have viewed  this guy and stuff method of legislation. It is wrong and underhanded. Shameful behaviors for a
politician. Kill the bill, and let's thoughtfully go through the process for the greater good of Central Oregon citizens.

Jeanne Berry
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